
  

 
 

 
 
 Correction to the previous mail-out notification dated Feb 26, 2018; A Development Board Meeting is no longer required. 
Thiapplication will be subject to a Director of Planning decision. 

 

Please refer to the postcard of February 26, 2018, regarding the proposal from 4184 Investments Ltd. to 
develop the site with a mixed-use building at the above-noted address. 
 
A Development Permit Board decision will no longer be required.  Instead, this application will be 
subject to a Director of Planning decision.   
 
We welcome your written comments (letter or e-mail) on this development application. Comments should be 
received on, or before April 16, 2018, to be considered in the staff review. However, written comments will 
be considered up until the date of decision. 

 
 
For more information and updates, visit:  vancouver.ca/devapps or contact Carl Stanford,                   
Project Facilitator at 604.871.6796 or carl.stanford@vancouver.ca 
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